From: Elizabeth Beaumont
Sent: 07 June 2021 09:24
To: Planning Planning
Cc: Nathaniel Young

**Subject:** FW: 5G mast/Planning application number 2021/1813/P

## Another one

Elizabeth Beaumont Appeals and Enforcement Manager Pronouns: She/Her/Hers

Telephone: 0207 974 2075



The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

From: Sally Kindberg Sent: 07 June 2021 07:35

To: Elizabeth Beaumont < <u>Elizabeth.Beaumont@camden.gov.uk</u>>
Subject: 5G mast/Planning application number 2021/1813/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

## Dear Elizabeth Beaumont

I strongly object to the proposed erection of a 5G mast in a residential/conservation area, close to mature trees in a Royal Park ie Primrose Hill

I have already written to Camden asking for details of an impact assessment on residents and vegetation and have received no reply

I would suggest that putting up this mast in any residential area is a Health and Safety risk (assessment imperative) especiallyy if it is moved to another part of Primrose Hill/Camden most of which is densely populated

I look forward to receiving your reply

Sally Kindberg Basement Flat 126A Gloucester Ave

## NW1 8JA

Sally Kindberg